
New  Bedford  mother  of  five
has van stolen; needs van to
get to cancer treatments
The following was sent to us by a fan:

“A day before Harvest Day and my van got stolen right in front
of my kid’s daycare Sunshine Places off of Purchase Street,
New Bedford while bringing them inside Me, my hubby and 5 kids
need this car as a way to get around.

My son and I are not doing so well health-wise knowing we both
have surgeries lined up for us this coming week. He has a
ruptured appendix and I just got diagnosed 2 weeks ago with
cervical cancer and need this van to get to appointments ??.
Call me at (774)368-2642 or the New Bedford Police. Please
spread the word and God bless ??.”-Cii’Cii Rodriguez.
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